WLZE-LD STA Expiration

On December 20, 2019 WLZE-LD was granted an STA (FCC File No. 0000092487) to operate
with parameters at variance from a temporary site pending construction of a tower for its
permanent facilities. Through oversight, this STA expired without extension on June 18, 2020.
An application to replace the expired STA (FCC File No. 00000120164) was filed August 4,
2020 and granted August 11, 2020. The station was not silent during the period its STA expired.
It continued to operate the facilities specified in the expired STA and applied for a replacement
STA as soon as it discovered its error.




